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10th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a lovely summer. I would like to take this opportunity to share some updates with 

you and outline what to expect in the coming months. 

Firstly, I am very pleased to share some positive feedback from the external moderator regarding 

the resubmitted coursework. They were highly impressed with both the quality of work produced by 

the students and the accuracy of the marking. This is a fantastic achievement and a real credit to the 

effort the students have put in. 

We are now ready to begin the next assignment. Students who have been attending lessons will 

already know that we are starting this week. Our aim is to complete the assignment by October half 

term, after which we can fully focus on exam preparation. 

I have made the decision to enter all students for the January exam. As we have already covered the 

full content and the students have been working extremely hard, I believe this provides the best 

opportunity for success. Please note that revision books are available to purchase via Arbor and will 

be a valuable resource for students. 

To further support students, I will be available after school on Thursdays and Fridays. Between now 

and October half term, these sessions will focus on coursework support. From half term through to 

January, the focus will shift to exam preparation. 

I will also be attending the Parent Information Evening this week and look forward to catching up 

with many of you then. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 
Rebecca Conway 

Teacher of Child Development 
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